
 

 

 
Bridges for Bethlehem’s “Bridges of Hope” Initiative: 

“I alone cannot change the world, but I can cast a stone into the waters to create many ripples.” 
St. Mother Teresa of Calcutta 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Bridges for Bethlehem is a US registered, 501 c (3) nonprofit charity seeking to mimic our patroness, St. Mother Teresa of 
Calcutta who offered God’s love to all people regardless of race or religion. 

 
 

By way of our "Bridges of Hope" initiative, we are able to help at-risk children in 
the Bethlehem area. To aid us in this worthy endeavor, we ask pilgrims to pack one or two small 

bottles of children’s vitamins in their luggage. 
Our partner, and registered tour guide, Saeid, will meet your group in Bethlehem to collect the 

gifts. Saeid is also available to answer your questions.  
 
 

When each person in a tour group brings just one small gift, we are not only able to bring lots of 
charitable help to the neediest in Bethlehem, but most importantly,  

together we are working to build a bridge of hope, that says,  
“you are not forgotten.” 

 
Yislamu Ideek! God bless your hands! 

 
Reach out to us at: bridgesforbethlehem@gmail.com or visit us at https://www.bridgesforbethlehem.com 

if you'd like to help or to learn more! 


